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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 7:47 AM
To: Laumbach, Lynda; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Extension Request: North Brushy Draw Federal 35 #2H & 9H [NRM2014147987 & 

NRM2020657799]

NRM2014147987 NORTH BRUSHY DRAW FEDERAL 35 #002H @ 30-015-40006 
NRM2020657799 NORTH BRUSHY DRAW FEDERAL 35 #009H @ 30-015-42220 
 
Ms. Laumbach, 
Your request for an extension to November 12, 2020 for incidents NRM2014147987 and NRM2020657799 is approved.  
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 748-1283 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 
 

From: Laumbach, Lynda <Lynda.Laumbach@wpxenergy.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 10:55 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; 
Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Extension Request: North Brushy Draw Federal 35 #2H & 9H [NRM2014147987 & NRM2020657799] 
 
 
Good evening,  
WPX is requesting an extension to the current deadline date of August 12, 2020 for release North Brushy Draw Federal 
35 #002H incident # NRM2014147987 and North Brushy Draw Federal 35 #009H release incident # NRM2020657799 
(response due October 11, 2020)  to submit a remediation work plan or closure report required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) 
NMAC. The release extent of incident NRM2020657799 occurred on top of previous release NRM2014147987 and 
remediation activities are ongoing. 
 
WPX requests an extension date of the current deadlines until November 12, 2020. 
 
If there are any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you, 
 
Lynda Laumbach 
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Environmental Specialist 
5315 Buena Vista Dr. 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
Cell: 575-725-1647 
Lynda.Laumbach@wpxenergy.com  

 
 


